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Chief Regulatory Officer 
Phone: 604-623-4046 
Fax: 604-623-4407 
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Via email:  
 
To: Registered Entities in the Mandatory Reliability Standards Program 
 
 
June 14, 2019 
 
Mr. Patrick Wruck 
Commission Secretary and Manager 
Regulatory Support 
British Columbia Utilities Commission 
Suite 410, 900 Howe Street 
Vancouver, BC V6Z 2N3 
 
Dear Mr. Wruck: 
 
RE: British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC or Commission) 

British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority (BC Hydro)  
Mandatory Reliability Standards (MRS) Assessment Report No. 12 (Report) 
Addressing Reliability Standards for Adoption in British Columbia 
Compliance with BCUC Order No. R-14-19 Directive 2  

 

BC Hydro writes in compliance with Directive 2 of BCUC Order No. R-14-19 (the Order) 
to notify each entity registered in the MRS Program that the BCUC has established a 
regulatory process to review the Report.  

A copy of the Order, including the regulatory timetable establishing a written process, is 
provided in Attachment 1 and is also posted as Exhibit A-2 on the BCUC website at this 
link. B.C. Registered Entities are requested to provide comments on the Report and to 
comment specifically on their foreseen compliance with Reliability Standard PRC-025-2. 
Any Entity that has identified foreseen obstacles to 100 percent compliance with 
PRC-025-2 is requested to identify what these obstacles are that prevent 100 per cent 
compliance to PRC-025-2’s B.C. effective date. Please also include any proposals to 
address this. Please note that the date for submitting written comments to the BCUC 
and BC Hydro is July 5, 2019. 

mailto:bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com
https://www.bcuc.com/ApplicationView.aspx?ApplicationId=687
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For further information, please contact Geoff Higgins at 604-623-4121 or by email at 
bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

(for) Fred James 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
 
st/ma 

 
Enclosure (1) 
 
Copy to: BCUC 

Attention: Patrick Wruck 
commission.secretary@bcuc.com 
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Attachment 1 
 

BCUC Order No. R-14-19 
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